
Public Hearing Notice:   
The Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County, Texas has set a public hearing on September 23, 
2025, at 1:00 p.m. to consider amending the existing Order Setting Fees for Regulations for Food 
Establishments in Fort Bend County.  The hearing will be held in the Commissioners Courtroom, 
401 Jackson St., Richmond, Texas 77469.  You are invited to attend and state your approval or 
objection on this matter.  Submitted by Laura Richard, Fort Bend County Clerk. 
 


